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Atlanta Public Schools’ Atlanta Virtual Academy (AVA) is a fully accredited online learning environment
that is available to APS elementary, middle and high school students.

Applications accepted September 15 - October 22, 2021

Two Types of Virtual Learning:

AVA Jr. Program - permits eligible K-5th grade students
to attend Virtual Academy through a synchronous learning model with
daily live teaching instruction.

AVA Flex Program - permits eligible 6-12th grade students to attend
Virtual Academy through an asynchronous learning model with teacher
facilitation as needed.

Enrollment into Atlanta Virtual Academy is granted based on space availability. If the number of
applications received for a given grade level exceeds the number of available spaces, a random lottery
will be conducted to provide each interested student with an equal chance to be admitted. Applications
will be accepted online or by appointment at the Department of Student Assignment, located at
130 Trinity Avenue (2nd Floor), Atlanta, Georgia 30303.
To apply online or to learn more about the AVA program, visit our website at
https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/atlantavirtualacademy

AVA Enrollment Priorities:

APS neighborhood students not enrolled in an APS school and
want a virtual option.

APS students determined to be medically fragile with a signed form
from their physician.
APS neighborhood students currently enrolled in their APS school
but want to transition to virtual learning.

Charter school students who want a virtual option.
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PLEASE NOTE:

® Students are accepted into AVA based on space availability.

® Acceptance of one sibling does not ensure acceptance for siblings from
current and future school years.

® Applications received after the lottery deadline will be waitlisted. The number
position on the waitlist may shift due to new applications submitted that meet an
enrollment priority.

@ Prior to the lottery, applications submitted on the last day receive the same

consideration as applications received on the first day.

LOTTERY APPLICATION DEADLINE: October 22, 2021

*The first day of virtual school for new AVA students will be confirmed
after determining our ability to provide adequate staffing

For additional information, please contact us as at 404-802-4282 or ava@apsk12.org
www.atlantapublicschools.us/atlantavirtualacademy



